April 24, 2008
Alan Matheson
Tacoma Rail Mountain Division

2601 SR 509 N. Frontage Road

Tacoma, WA  98421

Re:
In the Matter of the Petition of Tacoma Rail, to construct a Highway-Rail at 292nd St. S., in Pierce County, WA.
Dear Mr. Matheson:

On March 3, 2008, Tacoma Rail filed with the commission a petition to construct a Highway-Rail at 292nd St. S., in Pierce County, WA. The docket number assigned was TR-080437.

On April 23, 2008, Tacoma Rail filed a letter to Withdrawal the Petition to construct a Highway-Rail at 292nd St. S., in Pierce County, WA.  The commission finds in the public interest to permit the withdrawal of this petition and closes the above captioned and docketed matter.

Sincerely,

David W. Danner
Executive Director  

